TRICTK or TREAT

Community Residents who are not comfortable opening
their doors to Trick or Treaters during the pandemiuc,
are welcome to bring treats or monetary donations to:

Temagami Municipal Office | before October 16th

With these donations, treat bags will be prepared
for local kids, which will be available to pick up at the

‘emagami Municipal Office | Halloween Night |5 - 8 p.m.

All donators will receive a sign to display on their property
stating that they have donated and will be listed on the

community donors Thank You card in each Treat Bag.

For more information, please contact )
Temagami Municipality Office at 705-569-3421




